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A New Name,  

A Continued Commitment 
 

 

Your donation will make outstanding educational programs possible!  
Please help by returning the enclosed envelope with your gift today.  

 
Westwood Educational Foundation Inc., now doing business as (DBA) Foundation for Westwood Education, is a 501(c)(3) charitable 
organization. Contributions are tax deductible to the full extent allowed by law.  

www.foundationforwestwoodeducation.org 

 

Mark your calendar  

This fall, we are excited to sponsor several new learning opportunities.   Our 

annual Spelling Bee and Entertaining for Education home parties move to 

new dates.  See page 3 for full details. 

 

November 5   The First Thanksgiving with  

Dr. Gary Hylander  

 

November 12    CrazyBusy! with NY Times best -selling author 

Edward Hallowell, M.D.   

December 3    $ÉÃËÅÎÓȭ Ȱ! #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ #ÁÒÏÌȢȱ   

with Dr. Gary Hylander  

 

January 10   Elementary School Spelling Bee  

February 1    Winter Grant Deadline  

March     Entertaining for Education (E4E)  

home parties  

 

April 1     Spring Grant Deadline  

 

We have a new name 
and new look, but our 

mission remains  
the same:  

to support high quality 
education in our public 
schools and enhance 

learning opportunities 
for Westwood 

residents of all ages. 

 

Foundation  
News 

www.foundationforwestwoodeducation.org 
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Science Olympiad 
Westwood High and Martha Jones Elementary students collaborate  

at an event filled with science and fun 
 What does it take to turn a third grader into an inventor, a fourth grader into a designer, or a fifth grader into an 

engineer? Just combine paper clips, Popsicle sticks, magnets, Skittles, and piles of pennies with a little help from 

Westwood High School students. The Foundation sponsored the inaugural Science Olympiad held last winter at the 

Martha Jones School, where STEM (science, technology, engineering, and math) took center stage as students 

hypothesized, designed, and experimented through activities aimed at enhancing STEM learning and reinforcing 

concepts taught in grades 3-5. 

Ȱ4ÈÅ 3ÃÉÅÎÃÅ /ÌÙÍÐÉÁÄ ×ÁÓ ÓÏ ÍÕÃÈ ÆÕÎȢ ) ÍÁÄÅ Á ÐÁÐÅÒ ÈÏÕÓÅ ÔÈÁÔ ×ÁÓ ÓÔÒÏÎÇ ÅÎÏÕÇÈ ÔÏ ÓÔÁÎÄ ÕÐ ÔÏ ×ÉÎÄ ÆÏÒÃÅÓȢ 

)Ô ÔÁÕÇÈÔ ÍÅ ÈÏ× ÉÍÐÏÒÔÁÎÔ ÉÔ ÉÓ ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ ÂÕÉÌÄÉÎÇÓ ÓÔÒÕÃÔÕÒÁÌÌÙ ÓÏÕÎÄȟȱ ÓÁÉÄ -ÁÒÔÈÁ *ÏÎÅÓ ÆÉÆÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ 

Ashley Kutzer. 

Through the Science Olympiad, high school students learned mentoring skills and the value of volunteerism.  

Ȱ7ÏÒËÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÅÌÅÍÅÎÔÁÒÙ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÁÓ ÇÒÅÁÔȟ Ȱ ÓÁÉÄ 7ÅÓÔ×ÏÏÄ (ÉÇÈ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÆÒÅÓÈÍÁÎ ,ÉÂÂÙ *ÁÍÅÓȢ Ȱ) ÈÁÄ Á 

group of third graders who were so determined. They kept trÙÉÎÇ ÎÅ× ÄÅÓÉÇÎÓȢ 4ÈÅÙ ÒÅÁÌÌÙ ÇÏÔ ÉÎÔÏ ÉÔȦȱ 

 

 Swing Era  

On October 2nd, 9th and 16th, Richard Travers presented a 3- part 
workshop sponsored by the Foundation on the History of the 
Swing Era for an appreciative audience at the senior center.  Mr. 
Travers, a Westwood 
resident who holds a 
-ÁÓÔÅÒȭÓ ÄÅÇÒÅÅ ÉÎ #ÈÏÒÁÌ 
Conducting from the 
Boston Conservatory and 
a degree in Music 
Education from Berklee 
College of Music, is a 
passionate speaker who 
enjoys sharing his love 
and knowledge of music  
with his audience. 
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5ƻƴΩǘ aƛǎǎ ¢ƘŜǎŜ 9ȄŎƛǘƛƴƎ 
Programs and Events 

The Foundation offers exciting new programs for 
families and seniors while some old favorites ς the 
Elementary School Spelling Bee and Entertaining for 
Education - move to new dates.  

Are you CrazyBusy? 

On November 12th, join us for CrazyBusy!,  a 

presentation by NY Times best-selling author and 

renowned adult and child psychiatrist Edward 

Hallowell, M.D.   Dr. Hallowell has appeared on 

numerous national television programs including 

Oprah, 20/20, 60 Minutes, CNN, The Today Show, 

and Good Morning America.  Come hear Dr. 

(ÁÌÌÏ×ÅÌÌȭÓ ÉÎÓÉÇÈÔÓ ÏÎ ÈÏ× ÔÏ ÏÐÅÒÁÔÅ ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓÆÕÌÌÙ 

(and sanely!) in a society where the pace is fast and 

getting faster.   This program is free, but pre-

registration is required. Program takes place at the 

Westwood Library - doors open at 6:45, program 

begins at 7 pm.  Space is limited. Visit our website to 

reserve you space now! 

 

²ƘŀǘΩǎ ǘƘŜ wŜŀƭ {ǘƻǊȅΚ 

On November 5th, Dr. Gary Hylander , a popular 

local historian and professor at Stonehill College, 

will speak about the first Thanksgiving feast.  On 

December 3rd he will delve into the artistry of 

$ÉÃËÅÎÓȭ A Christmas Carol. Programs take place at 

the Senior Center at 10:00 am and are open to the 

public. No pre-registration necessary. 

 

 

 

²ƘŀǘΩǎ ǘƘŜ .ǳȊȊΚ 

Our always popular Elementary School Spelling Bee 

returns for the 18th year on Friday, January 10.   Last 

year nearly 300 students in grades 3-5 competed to 

win spelling glory for their team and their school.  

Enrollment will begin in November. 

 

²ƘŜǊŜΩǎ ǘƘŜ tŀǊǘȅΚ 

Entertaining for Education (E4E)  home parties are 

moving to March.  We appreciate the many hosts who 

graciously share their hospitality to benefit education 

in our community.  Every year, donations from 

generous party guests help to fund a significant 

number of outstanding programs.  New and returning 

party hosts are invited to start planning your party 

now. How about a March Madness, Mardi Gras or a 

Welcome Spring party ? To learn more about hosting a 

party, visit our website or send an email to our event 

chairpersons Abby Homiller and Linda Hunter at: 

events@foundationforwestwoodeducation.org 
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Rigorous Readers 
A broad-reaching grant funds professional 
development for elementary educators and 
cultivates reading excellence  

 
When Barbara Lindsay, Westwood Elementary Literacy Coordinator, 

speaks about turning children into active readers, her enthusiasm is 

ÉÎÆÅÃÔÉÏÕÓȢ Ȱ4ÈÅ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×Å ÔÅÁÃÈ ÔÏÄÁÙ ÁÒÅ ÒÅÁÄÉÎÇ ÔÈÅÉÒ ×ÁÙ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ Á 

world of information, ideas, stories, opinions ɀ Á ×ÏÒÌÄ ÆÕÌÌ ÏÆ ×ÏÒÄÓȟȱ 

ÓÈÅ ÓÁÙÓȢ Ȱ7Å ÍÕÓÔ ÔÅÁÃÈ ÔÈÅÍ ÔÏ ÅØÐÒÅÓÓȟ ×ÉÔÈ ÃÏÎÆÉÄÅÎÃÅȟ ÔÈÅÉÒ 

ÔÈÏÕÇÈÔÓ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÒÅÁÄÉÎÇȢȱ  

With the mass of words bombarding students today and the implementation of rigorous new 

educational standards focusing on deeper comprehension, Ms. Lindsay sought to bring to elementary educators in 

Westwood a significant opportunity to hone their skills and learn new methods for teaching their students. She 

hoped to bring two distinguished authors and researchers ɂ Dan Feigelson, one of the founding members of the 

Teachers College Writing Project at Columbia University, and Kathy Collins, author of several books on developing 

successful readers ɂ to Westwood to work with elementary teachers in a series of repeat visits and workshops. 

Such a program is costly, so Ms. Lindsay turned to the Foundation for Westwood Education for help. She applied 

for, and received, a grant in excess of $16,000 to make the program a reality. 

/ÎÅ ÙÅÁÒ ÁÆÔÅÒ -ÓȢ ,ÉÎÄÓÁÙȭÓ ÇÒÁÎÔ ÒÅÑÕÅÓÔȟ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÓÉÎÇÌÅ ÅÌÅÍÅÎÔÁÒÙ Åducator in town has taken part in the 

Ȱ2ÉÇÏÒÏÕÓ 2ÅÁÄÅÒÓȱ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍȢ )Î ÁÄÄÉÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÌÅÃÔÕÒÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÓÍÁÌÌ ÇÒÏÕÐ ×ÏÒËÓÈÏÐÓȟ ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒÓ ÁÌÓÏ ÅØÐÅÒÉÅÎÃÅÄ ËÅÙȟ ÉÎ-

class lesson demonstrations and model conferences with Westwood students led by the experts. 

Ms. Lindsay ÁÎÄ ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒÓ ÉÎ ÔÏ×Î ÁÒÅ ÅØÃÉÔÅÄ ÂÙ ÔÈÅ ÏÕÔÃÏÍÅȢ Ȱ7ÈÅÎ ÙÏÕ ÈÅÁÒ ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒÓ ÕÓÉÎÇ ÉÄÅÁÓ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ 

×ÏÒËÓÈÏÐÓ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÄÁÙȟ ÙÏÕ ËÎÏ× ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ ÈÁÖÉÎÇ ÁÎ ÉÍÐÁÃÔȟȱ ÓÁÙÓ -ÓȢ ,ÉÎÄÓÁÙȟ ÎÏÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÓÐÏÎÓÅ ÆÒÏÍ 

ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒÓ ÈÁÓ ÂÅÅÎ ȰÐÈÅÎÏÍÅÎÁÌȢȱ &ÅÅÄÂÁÃË ÆÒÏÍ ÓÅÃÏÎÄ ÇÒÁÄe teacher Shauna McCarty is emblematic of this 

ÒÅÁÃÔÉÏÎȢ Ȱ3ÐÅÎÄÉÎÇ ÔÉÍÅ ×ÉÔÈ +ÁÔÈÙ #ÏÌÌÉÎÓ ÎÏÔ ÏÎÌÙ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÅÄ ÍÙ ÐÒÁÃÔÉÃÅȟ ÉÔ ÉÎÓÐÉÒÅÄ ÁÎÄ ÅÎÅÒÇÉÚÅÄ ÍÙ 

ÉÎÓÔÒÕÃÔÉÏÎȟȱ ÓÁÙÓ -ÓȢ -Ã#ÁÒÔÙȢ Ȱ) ÁÍ ÆÏÒÔÕÎÁÔÅ ÉÎÄÅÅÄ ÔÏ ×ÏÒË ÉÎ 7ÅÓÔ×ÏÏÄȢȱ 

 

Tell us your idea! 

Do you have an idea for an innovative, inspiring or useful educational program? Grant Application 
deadlines are November 1, February 1 and April 1.   

New, easier to use applications may be found on our website at 
www.foundationforwestwoodeducation.org 
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2013-2014 

Board of Directors 
 
Maryann Wattendorf 
Co-President 
 
Michelle Sutrich 
Co-President 
 
Cathy Dudley* 
Secretary 
 
Jennifer Kinnear 
Treasurer 
 
DIRECTORS 
 
Amy Barnett 
Elaine Beattie 
Jennifer Ferraro 
Leslie Greffenius 
Linda Healy  
Joanne Hennessy 
Abby Homiller 
Linda Hunter 
Catherine Marvel 
Jennifer McGucken 
Carol Morrison-Deutsch 
Monica Parker-James  
Stacie Reiser 
Dan Scanlan 
Dawnmarie Shu 
Marissa Taranto 
Paula Webster 
 
*Past President  
 
Founder: 
Barbara Friedman 
 

The Foundation for 
Westwood Education 
supported a visit from 
ÁÕÔÈÏÒ "ÁÒÂÁÒÁ /ȭ#ÏÎÎÏÒ 
to provide a meaningful 
and memorable 
experience for Downey 
School students. Not only was this 
goal realized, but the visit had an equally 
powerful effect on the author herself. She wrote in her 
ÂÌÏÇȟ Ȱ) ÈÁÄ ÔÈÅ ÐÌÅÁÓÕÒÅ of teaching writing workshops at Downey 
Elementary School in Westwood recently. It was one of the best 
ÅØÐÅÒÉÅÎÃÅÓ )ȭÖÅ ÅÖÅÒ ÈÁÄ ÉÎ Á ÓÃÈÏÏÌȢ 4ÈÅ ÅØÃÉÔÅÍÅÎÔ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÁÉÒ ×ÁÓ 
palpable. [The students] could not have been more prepared, more 
enthusiastic, more respectful, or more friendly. They put 100% effort 
into the workshops. And one thing I loved: if a student read a particularly 
good piece of writing, the others complimented him/her and 
ÏÃÃÁÓÉÏÎÁÌÌÙ ÅÖÅÎ ÃÌÁÐÐÅÄȢȱ 

 

.ŀǊōŀǊŀ hΩ/ƻƴƴƻǊ 

Thanks to our E4E hosts! 

Entertaining for Education (E4E) parties are not only a great way to 
spend some fun time with ÎÅÉÇÈÂÏÒÓ ÁÎÄ ÆÒÉÅÎÄÓȟ ÔÈÅÙȭÒÅ ÁÌÓÏ Á ÍÁÊÏÒ 
fundraising vehicle for the Foundation. Each year, E4E parties raise funds 
to support a broad range of grants, 
from author visits to science activities 
ÔÏ ÁÒÔ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍÓ ÁÎÄ ÍÏÒÅȢ 7ÅȭÄ ÌÉËÅ 
to thank the generous Westwood 
residents who donated time, money, 
and talent hosting E4E parties last 
year. Your efforts ensured that 
quality educational programs and 
lifelong learning opportunities 
were available to Westwood 
residents of all ages. Thank you! 
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Bottom Line Duo 

Funded by a Foundation grant, the Bottom Line Duo, an 
international touring bass and cello duo from Washington State, 
came to Westwood in March to perform for students at the 
Thurston Middle School and for the community.  Specializing in 
ȰÓÏÃÉÁÌ ÃÈÁÍÂÅÒ ÍÕÓÉÃȱ ÏÒ ȰςρÓÔ #ÅÎÔÕÒÙ 0ÁÒÌÏÒ -ÕÓÉÃȱȟ ÔÈÅ 
husband and wife duo is the only full-length bass and cello duo in 
the world.  These accomplished artists prove chamber music is 
accessible to all by breaking down common stereotypes. The 
ÃÏÕÐÌÅȭÓ ÐÅÒÆÏÒÍÁÎÃÅ ÈÁÓ ÂÅen described as quick, witty and 
modern.  The Bottom Line Duo spent a whole day here in 
Westwood, giving a short performance for all Thurston students, 
meeting with the Thurston bands and string orchestra and then 
performing for the whole community at Westwood High School 
Auditorium in the evening.   

 

Local author Grace Lin has written and/or illustrated 
ÍÏÒÅ ÔÈÁÎ σπ ÂÏÏËÓ ÆÏÒ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȟ ÉÎÃÌÕÄÉÎÇ Ȱ7ÈÅÒÅ 
ÔÈÅ -ÏÕÎÔÁÉÎ -ÅÅÔÓ ÔÈÅ -ÏÏÎȟȱ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÒÅÃÅÉÖÅÄ Á 
Newbery Honor Book mention in 2010. When she 
visited the Downey School in March through a visit 
sponsored by the Foundation, she not only discussed her own work, 
but also gave students an opportunity to assume the role of various literary 
professionals as well. Kindergarteners were treated to a presentation and drawing demonstration 
ÏÎ ,ÉÎȭÓ ÐÏÐÕÌÁÒ ÐÉÃÔÕÒÅ ÂÏÏË Ȱ4ÈÅ 5ÇÌÙ 6ÅÇÅÔÁÂÌÅÓȢȱ &ÉÒÓÔ ÇÒÁÄÅÒÓ ÌÅÁÒÎÅÄ Ȱ(Ï× Á "ÏÏË ÉÓ -ÁÄÅȱ 
and role played as author, publisher, and editor. Grade two students explored the qualities of a 
great chapter book, while students in grades 3-υ ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅÄ ÉÎ ÁÎ ÁÓÓÅÍÂÌÙ ÏÎ Ȱ"ÅÈÉÎÄ ÔÈÅ 9ÅÁÒ 
ÏÆ ÔÈÅ $ÏÇȢȱ 

4Ï ÐÒÅÐÁÒÅ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÖÉÓÉÔȟ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÒÅÁÄ ,ÉÎȭÓ ÂÏÏËÓ ÁÎÄ ÖÉÓÉÔÅÄ 
her website during library class. Students practiced writing in 
,ÉÎȭÓ ÓÔÙÌÅ ÁÎÄ ÔÏÏË ÐÁÒÔ ÉÎ ÁÎ ÅØÅÒÃÉÓÅ ÃÁÌÌÅÄ ȰÒÅÁÄÉÎÇ like a 
×ÒÉÔÅÒȢȱ )Î ÁÒÔ ÃÌÁÓÓȟ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅÄ ÉÎ Á ÎÕÍÂÅÒ ÏÆ ÁÒÔ 
activities aimed at welcoming the author to the school. They 
made paper fortune cookies complete with their own 
fortunes, created paper lanterns, and made a colorful paper 

dragon to decorate the school foyer and hallway.   

Author Grace Lin Visits Downey 
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Grants Awarded 
2012-2013 

Science and Engineering 

Techsploration: Electricity 

The Science Olympiad 

Tide Pool Alive with The New England Aquarium 

 

Visual and Performing Arts 
 

!Î !ÒÔÉÓÔȭÓ *ÏÕÒÎÅÙ ×ÉÔÈ ÖÉÓÉÔÉÎÇ !ÒÔÉÓÔ 2ÏÂÅÒÔ "ÏÌÓÔÅÒ 

The Bottom Line Duo: cello/bass workshops and 

performance 

 

Parent Education 
 

Building Blocks for Learning: preparing for success in 

kindergarten 

Media Overload: Book Study and presentation by Fast 

Media, Media Fast author Thomas W. Cooper 

 

Culture & Social Studies 
An American Journey with Revels of Watertown 

 

Literacy 
 

Poetry in Motion: Bringing Poetry to Life 

RAZ-kids. Leveled reading software 

Just Right Books 

Improving Reading Fluency through the Use of IPads 

B.O.O.K.S.: Books Offering Optional Kinesthetic 

Learning Support 

9ÏÕÎÇ !ÕÔÈÏÒȭÓ 0ÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÏÎ ×ÉÔÈ *ÁÒÒÅÔÔ +ÒÏÓÏÃÚËÁ 

7ÒÉÔÅÒȭÓ ×ÏÒËÓÈÏÐ ×ÉÔÈ "ÁÒÂÁÒÁ /ȭ#ÏÎÎÏÒ 

Author and Illustrator visit with Grace Lin 

 

Technology 
 

Access to Classroom Technology for FOCUS program 

 

Professional Development 
 

! $ÁÙ ÁÔ #ÏÌÕÍÂÉÁ 5ÎÉÖÅÒÓÉÔÙȭÓ 2ÅÁÄÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ 7ÒÉÔÉÎÇ 

Project 

Recycled Resources for Westwood Educators 

4ÅÁÃÈÅÒȭÓ #ÏÌÌÅÇÅ 3ÕÍÍÅÒ Institute  

 


